
CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES COUNCIL 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 27, 1999 

 
 
Present: Tommie Ausbrooks, Bobbie Glasscock, Alan Greer, Sharon Hemphill, Lesa 

Merritt, Carol Moore, Jeanette Nelson, Debra Russell, Mart Self, Kim Thompson, 
Beverly Vinson 

 
Absent:  Jamey Neill 
 
 
1999-2000 Calendar
The CEC calendar has been submitted to Dr. Williams’ office and the Administrators 
Association. 
 
Our next activity will be attending the Board of Regents Meeting August 31 at 6:00 p.m.  Please 
try to attend if possible.  Bobbie will send out an email reminder. 
 
Councils and Committees
The CEC has asked for and received volunteers for several of the committees listed below.  If 
there were no volunteers, the committee discussed and made nominations to fill the positions.  
The results are below: 

AC Excellence - Karen Green 
Classified and Administrators Handbook Committee - Barbara Wester, Carl Ausbrooks, 

Barbara Boone, Jimmy Green (recommendation made by Gary Waren) 
Distinguished Alumni - Jan Pearcy, Jamey Neil, Rosa Walker 
Drug Free Campus - Don Acrey 
Institutional Effectiveness - Casey McGee 
Marketing/Enrollment Management Committee - Shelley Sparks, Lisa Proctor 
Safety Committee - Mary Jackson 
Student Traffic Citations - Tracy Young, Judy Prather 
Technology Users Committee - Perry Pletcher 
Traffic Citation Appeals - Kim Lacey, Theresa Bowman 
Wellness Committee - Ann Usery 

 
Retreat Planning
The committee voted to change the date to October 21-22, pending checking with New 
Beginnings on the availability of the date.  Jeanette will call to confirm change of date. 

 
Bobbie brought a proof of the artwork for the t-shirts.  Suggestions for changes were made.  
She will take them back to Karen for changes.  
 
The list of supervisors is almost complete.  Minor changes were made and turned back in for 
final changes. 
 
Speakers, group activities, ice breakers and door prizes, vehicle reservations, name tags, food 
and snacks were also discussed. 
 
Classified Roundup 
The display for the Roundup is going well.  Almost all of the t-shirts requested are in.  Dr. 
Williams will be attending the function.  This will be a great time for all classified employees to 



meet our new president. 


